
Anniversaries are always exciting.  But, when you consider the current mile 

marker Southwestern Middle School is celebrating it has to be exceptionally 

exciting.  I sincerely wish I were there to share it with you.  What an 

accomplishment!  Over the years there have been lots of changes, but 

Southwestern Middle has always maintained the golden attitude of putting your 

students first by meeting their needs academically and socially.   

I really appreciate the opportunities that were given me to have a part in your 

history.  It was a truly a blessing to my life.  I often think of each of you in the 

administrative and instructive roles that you played while I was there.  I am proud 

to have been able to be a part of the history of Southwestern Middle School.  I 

wish for all you a truly wonderful celebration of this event.   

 

      Janet Marion 

      Administrative Assistant, 2000 – 2007 


